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August 15, 2024 
 
 
Steamboat Springs Water Utility Customer 
 
Service Address: Any address you maintain in the City of Steamboat Water District 
 
Re: **Fall 2024 Mandatory Early Irrigation Shut offs** 
 
Dear City of Steamboat Springs Water Utility Customer, 
 
The Fish Creek Water Treatment Plant will be shutdown beginning on September 16, 2024 through December 6, 2024 to complete 
necessary improvements.  With our primary source of water supply offline, we will require all irrigation systems within the community 
to be turned off no later than September 15th, 2024 with very limited exceptions 
.   
Our Utility Technicians will commence turning OFF curb stops/water service for irrigation during the week of September 9, 2024, 
continuing through Friday, September 13.  We will not be scheduling appointments and can not guarantee a specific day when your curb 
stop/water service will be turned off.   
 
Remember “Every Water Drop Counts” so please do your part to help conserve water during the Fish Creek Water Treatment Plant 
shutdown. If you have any questions please contact Michelle Carr, via email at mcarr@steamboatsprings.net 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
City of Steamboat Springs Water & Sewer District 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mcarr@steamboatsprings.net

